

利茲華人中文學校

Leeds Chinese Community School

Registered Charity Number 516097

14th February, 2013

Judy Pease Deputy Chairperson Leeds Chinese Community Association 84-86 North Street Leeds LS2 7PN

Dear Judy.

I would like to congratulate on your success in hosting the Chinese New Year Festival at the Leeds Town Hall on 10th February.

We would like to thank the Leeds Chinese Community Association very much for allocating three free workshop tables to the Leeds Chinese Community School for fund raising purposes and for your generosity in donating £50 to support our Chinese Dance Group.

Yours sincerely,

Tatum Yip

Chair of the Leeds Chinese Community School

Tatum Yup

伍副會長,

您好

首先,讓我祝賀利茲華人協會于2月10日在利茲市政廳舉辦的中國新年慶典的巨大成功。

其次**,我們非常感謝貴會能讓我校在這次活動籌款及慷慨捐贈 50 英鎊支持我**校的舞蹈組的義舉。

此致

敬禮

葉関詠濤主席 利茲華人中文學校